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Attendance 

Pipers  90.00% 

Tiger Moths 92.38% 

Harriers  86.54% 

Hawks  84.62% 

Tornados  97.39% 

Typhoons 91.74% 

Falcons  86.97% 

Lynx  93.24% 

Lysanders 92.90% 

Apaches  95.00% 

 

Lateness 

Pipers  0.00% 

Tiger Moths 0.95% 

Harriers  1.15%

Hawks  0.38% 

Tornados 0.87% 

Typhoons 0.87% 

Falcons  0.00% 

Lynx  1.47% 

Lysanders 0.65% 

Apaches  0.38% 
 

 

Parents Evening 
Many thanks to all who attended and for the comments     
received. It is so nice to hear what our pupils families have to 
say. Some examples are: 

“Excellent, very happy” 
“Happy child, happy mummy” 
“Childs development is on point. Thank you so much for all your help” 
“I couldn’t ask for a better school for my children to attend. All teachers, support 
etc. is amazing. Thank you” 
 

Book Donation 
Many thanks to Mrs Blake for donating to our school library a number 
of books. It is such a lovely offer and one which will benefit all the  
children. 
 

Volunteers 
If you would like to be a volunteer reader in school please do come 
and speak to someone in the office who will be happy to help.     
Volunteer readers are a wonderful addition to the school. 
 

Mini Marathon 
Reminder that the deadline to getting the form and money 
back to school is Friday 20th March. Entries after this date will 
incur a larger fee of £10. 

 

Coronavirus 
An email sent earlier today has the up to date information from the NHS. Please 
refer to that email. If you did not receive it please visit 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ for this information. 
 

Thank you and well done 
We would like to say a big thank you and well done to all 
the children at school aswell as the staff for being so pro 
active with the hand washing requirements recently set in 
place. The children have been very good at doing what has 
been asked of them and have behaved very sensibly whilst 
carrying out the task.  

Learners of the 
Week… 

Reception 
 

Moaad & Robyn 
 

Year 1 
 

Tobi & Eva-Rose 
 

Year 2 
 

Imogen & Emilie 
 

Year 3 
 

Nina 
 

Year 4 
 

Adele & Litiana 
 

Year 5 
 

Skye 
 

Year 6 
 

Imogen 
 

Well Done!! 



Important Dates…(new events in bold) 
18.03.2020 Tag Rugby Event (selected children only) 
25.03.2020 C4L event at St Edmunds (selected children only) 
25.03.2020 Children visit care home (selected children only) 
26.03.2020 Y2 Fire safety sessions in school 
31.03.2020 YR and Y5 Fire safety sessions in school 
16.05.2020 Schools Mini marathon event in Laverstock Y3 - Y6 
03.06.2020  Y6 Bikeability course - more details to follow 
04.06.2020 Y6 Bikeability course - more details to follow 
11.06.2020 YR Hillier’s Gardens trip 
30.06.2020 Y3 Playhouse Project rehearsal 9.30am - 11.30am 
14.07.2020 Y3 Playhouse Project dress rehearsal/performance 9.30am - 1.30pm 
16.07.2020 PTA End of academic year discos 


